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g ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION.,

%\/ DIRECTORATE OF SHIPPING SERVICES.
‘\;’% Port Blair. dated the 7" August. 2002
To

The Assistant Secretary,( S&T)
A & N Administration.
Port Blair.

Sub - Sparing the services of a sea worthy vessel for the third phase of Jarawa
studv- reg.

Sir.
| am directed to refer to Executive Secretary Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas

Samiti, Port Blair letter No. 11-20/AAJVS/TW/2002/428 dated the 30.07.2002( copy
attached) on the subject mentioned above and to state that the sea condition is ver
P v rough in western coast of south Andaman due to south west monsoon. However
MV Tarmugli or MV Shompen can be provided for the purpose subject to
approval by the Administration.
It is therefore requested that approval of the Administration may Kindly be

accorded for deplovment of departmental vessel for the purpose.
Yours faithfully.

Deputy Director (55).
A & N Admn.

/C'np_\ forwarded to the Executive Gecretary AAJVS with the request to pursue the

matter with the Administration.




